
From: Larry Bloom
To: WQCP
Subject: Restore the flows in the San Joaquin
Date: Wednesday, December 7, 2016 4:39:53 PM

Dear Clerk to the Board State Water Resources Control Board,

We don't need a man-made desert. retain the San Joaquin just like we need to do for all our rivers

Sincerely,

Larry Bloom

6061 Village Bend Dr
apt 416

Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline: 3/17/17 by 12 noon

12-7-16
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